
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

As the fifth week of Lent comes to an end, please 

remember this is a time for spiritual renewal and 

preparation for the coming Passion and Resurrection 

of Jesus Christ. It should be a time for a genuine 

turnaround in our spiritual life. During Lent, our weekly 

school Liturgy is on Wednesday and is followed by the 

Stations of the Cross.  Please join us at 8:45 am.                                                                             

Now for a few important reminders….  

 Check PowerSchool – do not wait until the 
end of the marking period to check for 
missing assignments or to speak to your 
child’s teacher over grades.  Also, DRA 
letters are past due. 

 The Knights of Columbus Shield Awards 
were postponed – no new date has been 
given yet. 

 See the back of this newsletter for special 
Church services during the Lenten Season. 

 Please review our calendar and menu 
REGULARLY – both are available online. 

 Apple Store Field Trips: Please remember 
we need both permission slips! 
 Tuesday, March 27th - Gr. 2 & Gr. 3 
 Wednesday, March 28th - Gr. K & Gr. 1
 Thursday, April 12th - Gr. 4 & Gr. 5
 Friday, April 13th - Gr. 6 & Gr. 7 
 Monday, April 16th - Gr. 7 & Gr. 8  

 
Thank you for all your support! Please if you have any 

questions or concerns, give me a call.            
 

God Bless,                                                                                                

Mrs. Shumny                                                     
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                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. PARENTS, YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE YELLOW 
LINE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD(REN).  IT IS A 
DROP OFF ONLY.  

2. RE-REGISTRATION FORMS ARE DUE BY APRIL 
30TH. 

3. THANK YOU TO GIANNA G – HER SLIME SALE 
ALLOWED US TO PURCHASE NOVELS FOR THE 
MIDDLE SCHOOL.  

 

                  

                       IMPORTANT DATES                                         
3/22 6TH & 7TH PLAY AT BISHOP AHR HIGH SCHOOL,       

FSA MEETING 7PM – PRE-K & SR. STACKERS 

PERFORMING           

3/21 5TH & 8TH PLAY AT UNION CATHOLIC HIGH 

SCHOOL      3/23  DRESS DOWN $3                                                                      

3/26 PLEASE DRESS FOR PHYSICAL EDUCATION!                                                                        

3/28 K & 1 APPLE STORE CODING FIELD TRIP                  

3/29 NO PHYS. EDUCATION – REGULAR UNIFORM                                                       

3/30 12:30 DISMISSAL GOOD FRIDAY 

4/2 TO 4/6 NO CLASSES – 

EASTER BREAK 

 

 

 

 

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Mrs. Shumny’s Corner                 

 March 15, 2018 



 

 

 

FSA CORNER!  
Clothing Drive drop off March 12th to 

March 15th during school hours. 
 

When picking up candy please make 
sure your child’s name is on the box! 

 

 

                       
   

SPORTS 

Track starts March 19th NO PHYSICAL – NO 
PRACTICE! NO EXCEPTIONS!   

Practice will be Monday and Wednesday from 6:00pm 
to 7:15pm at Perth Amboy HS Track. 

 

CLUBS: Up Coming Weeks 

3/15  Show Choir/Glee Club 4pm                              
3/19  Math Survivors, Chimes 4pm                         
3/20  Yearbook 4pm                                                     
3/21  Sodality at lunch, Jr. Drama 4pm, Senior 
Drama 4:30pm                                                                  
3/22  Show Choir/Glee Club 4pm                                                                                                                                    

No Clubs Holy Week:  3/26 – 3/30 

                                                                                                                                                 

ACS Hi-Light: ACS FOOD CLUB 
At the beginning of the year, some of the members of 
the Class of 2018 came up with a new club idea – 
FOOD CLUB!  And what a great idea!   So far they have 
made lasagna, empanadas, chocolate trifle and this 
week pierogies from scratch.  They are exceptional 
listeners and are becoming great cooks.  Mrs. 
Pickering, Mrs. Pickering, Mrs. Derevenska and Sister 
Yosaphata have truly enjoyed sharing their recipes and 
cooking with this great group of students!   

 

More pictures on our facebook page! 


